
 
 
GOLF COMMITTEE REPORT /  June 21, 2024 
 
Spring event season was successful partnership with Retired Mens Club. All 5 events 
were played with no rainouts; average attendance was 82 golfers of the two combined 
mens clubs. The host clubs were happy with the numbers, and I’m sure they would all 
be happy to see us return in the future. They thought we were very well organized, 
which doesn’t say much for other groups out there that book outings.  
 
Out of the 115 MCMC golfing members, here are our numbers for the spring season: 
-average # of golfers at events = 33.4 
-total # of members that played at least once= 61 
-number of guests= 11 ( 2 have joined our club).  
-numbers of members on the money list= 42 
-number of guests on the money list= 7 
-number of hole sponsors= 11 (signs were used on last 3 events).  
 
Lunch at last spring event (Falmouth CC) was attended by 23 of MCMC golfers. Will 
probably try same thing in fall. Might try a “Ryder Cup” type challenge at Captains 
against RMC.  
 
Thanks go out to Golf Committee members who helped make this season fun  for all of 
us. They do the check-ins, accurately keep track of the money, make sure the CTPs go 
out and come back, as well as the hole sponsor signs. They even kidnapped the RMC 
sign, which we are holding hostage until the fall. The culprits are Jay herzog, Charlie 
Georgetti, Walter Shea, Pete Mullen, Pat McGrath,and Tom Harrington. Also, Brian 
Paradee has done a great job coordinating all the golf info on the web site.  


